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Nonsuch is a fun, safe and creative school that makes hard work fun 

We laugh, learn and persevere 

We are determined to follow our dreams and be the best we can 

Dates for your Diary 
Whilst every effort is made to give as much notice as possible of these dates, they are sometimes subject 
to change. The school makes every effort to give as much notice as possible. 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

Bertie - Be There Bear 
        
Kingfishers 99.7% attendance 18th – 22nd June   
Peacocks 99.3% attendance 25th – 29th June  

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

What do these colours mean? 
 

End/start school incl. INSET days              New to list                        Changed date 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

Summer Term – 2nd Half  
 

02/07        Health Week 
03/07        Y1 Class Assembly 9am  
03/07        Y4 music festival concert  
04/07        Y5 to Blenheim Science Festival 
06/07        Family Picnic Lunch  
06/07        Sports Day 
07/07        FoN Summer Sizzler 
09/07        Y4 Trombone Concert  
10,11&12/07  Y6 Production  
16/07         Violin Assembly 
16/07         iRock assembly 2.30pm 
17/07         iRock assembly 2.30pm 
18/07         Thank You Assembly 9am 
19/07         Awards Assembly 9am 
20/07         Leavers’ Assembly 9am 
20/07         END OF SUMMER TERM 1.15pm 
23/07         INSET Day  
 

INSET Dates 18/19 
 

We have secured the following INSET dates 
for the next academic year to help you plan 
ahead. School will be closed to children on 
the following dates: 
 
03/09/18    (after summer holiday) 
04/09/18    (after summer holiday) 
19/10/18    (before October half term) 
25/02/19    (after February half term) 
 
Final INSET Day to be confirmed 
 

 

Autumn Term 1st Half 

 
 
03/09         INSET Day  
04/09         INSET Day  
05/09         FIRST DAY OF AUTUMN TERM  
12 – 14/09  Y5 Trip to Hooke Court 
04/10         NSPCC Assembly  
19/10         INSET Day  
21/12         END OF AUTUMN TERM 1.15pm    
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Swimming Gala 

Last Friday evening a talented group of swimmers attended the Sutton Primary Schools 
Swimming Gala held at Westcroft Leisure Centre with Mr Bowen and Mrs Walters.   All our 
swimmers competed in individual races and also in relay teams.   Overall we came 6th which 
was very impressive up against some large schools and some very talented swimmers.  There 
were also individual medals awarded to some of the children, so a big well done to those 
children! Thanks to all the parents who came along to support the event too! 

Father’s Day Lunches! 
 
 
On the 11th, 12th, 14th and 15th June we 
held Father’s day lunches which was a 
wonderful opportunity to celebrate 
Father’s day and it was lovely to see 
children eating lunch with their family 
member, they were very excited! Thank 
you to all the fathers who came to have 
lunch with us, over 30 families were 
represented on the day! 
 

 

 

  

  

District Sports 

Yet another hot and sweltering day with teams taking part from Y3 through to Y6, attending the 
Borough District Sports.  Thanks to FON for lending us their gazebo, it was definitely needed! A 
number of individuals made it through to sprint finals and our teams also did well in the relays 
(with some impressive baton changes, all those lunchtime practices really paid off!).  The 
children’s behaviour was fantastic and they all represented Nonsuch brilliantly, displaying a 
number of school values for all to see. Well done to all who attended and thank you to all the 
parents who came to transport and support.   Mrs Walters 

Leadership and Management 
 

General Data Protection 
Regulations 

 
The new General Data Protection 
Regulations was implemented on the 25th 
May 2018. In order for the school to 
comply with these regulations, all GDPR 
Permissions Documentation needs to be 
signed and returned to the school office, if 
you haven’t already done so, to ensure 
that everyone’s privacy is protected. It is 
also important to remember that no video, 
film or photos taken of the children on the 
school premises may be posted to any 
form of social media.  
 

 Best Outcomes for every child
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Head bump wrist bands 
Keep an eye out for our new head bump wrist bands that we will be giving the children if they have 
a head bump throughout the school day. The red head bump notes and stickers will still be used if 
needed, however the wrist bands will be used for the general bumps. 

 Year Two Class Assembly 
 

We thoroughly enjoyed preparing 
and sharing our class assembly on 
the seaside for the school and for 
our parents on Friday 22nd June! We 
hope we made you feel excited for 
the summer holidays and your visits 
to the seaside! Thank you to 
everyone who came to watch us. 
 
                         

 Reception Class Assembly 

 

Many thanks to all the parents that came to the Reception Class assembly! It was a great 
success. The children did amazing, there singing was great and they spoke really clearly. The 
class were very pleased with themselves and rightly so! Hopefully everyone learnt about the 
hard work the children have been putting in to learning.  

 

ALSO - If anyone is has a water tray in their back garden that they think their children have 
out grown then please can you donate it to the EYFS! 

 

Netball A Division League Finals 

Last week our squad of 9 netballers; Fareeha, Chloe, Phoebe, Lilly, Nadia, Ellie, Tula, Emma 
& Emily, travelled across Sutton on a sweltering day to St Elpheges School who were hosting 
the Finals of the netball leagues (slightly later in the year than anticipated).  We were in the 
final for the A Division and up against a very strong team from Bandon Hill.   A few nerves 
showed at the beginning and we were 2-1 down at half time.  Mrs Walters & Miss Evans 
gave an encouraging half time talk and made a few positional changes.  Immediately we 
were back level at 2-2, then we broke their centre pass and went 2-3 up.   The clock seemed 
to stop and Bandon Hill fought back, but we held on and scored again to go 2-4 up and 
WON the match. This team showed teamwork at its best with every player including the 
subs working as a tight unit.  What a great performance from the squad and overall this 
season to win the A Division, as a one form entry school is a fantastic achievement well done 
all.   Mrs Walters 

 

 

 High Quality Teaching
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NO NUTS! 
 

 
 

                                                                                                                                               
 
 
 

Year One’s trip to Wisley!  
Year 1 Trip to Wisley 

On Monday 25th June, Year 1 went to Wisley Garden's. We all had a lovely day and the 
children even planted their own courgette seed to take home! The children got to smell 
different types of herbs in a section within the garden, including lemon curd, chocolate mint 
and coffee! The children also got to taste an apple that had grown within the gardens, it was 
deliciously crunchy.  

After lunch, the children went into the glass house to see banana trees growing with enormous 
leaves and papaya trees. The children then went to the play area where they had fun on the 
monkey bars. The trip was a great opportunity for the children to see and learn on what has 
been discussed in class and a great time was had by all in the lovely sunshine!  

 

 Year 2 Class Assembly 

We thoroughly enjoyed preparing and sharing our class assembly on the seaside for the school 
and for our parents on Friday 22nd June! We hope we made you feel excited for the summer 
holidays and your visits to the seaside! Thank you to everyone who came to watch us. 
 

                          

A reminder that we are a nut free school! 
In order to best ensure the safety of pupils with 
nut allergies, we remind you that no products 
containing nuts should be brought to school. 
 

 

High Standards of Behaviour and Safety  
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Do you have any questions, feedback, comments or suggestions you would like to bring to our 

attention? Please fill in the form on our website, under the ‘Contact us’ heading. Alternatively 

you can email us: office@nonsuchprimary.sutton.sch.uk 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Summer Fair 
We're very excited about the Summer Sizzler, next week, on July 7th and have been 
busy organising what we hope will be an enjoyable day for the whole family.  
As well as bouncy castles, face painting, games and the infamous Nonsuch Welly 
Wangling competition we are very proud to announce we will have a special musical 
performance from 'The Banned' some talented people some of you may recognise!  
Please note the Summer Sizzler will be at the adjusted time of 11:00-14:00, we will have a 
delicious BBQ and drinks bar, please respect this event is not 'bring your own' but by all 
means bring your blankets and chairs and enjoy the day. To reduce our disposable plastic 
usage, if you have a reusable wine glass or tumbler please bring those along to use 
alongside your purchased drinks.  
 
Jam Jar Tombola  
We would love everyone to bring in a decorated clean jar filled with either small “pocket 
money” toys or sweets.    
Please bring the jars into school next week where we will collect them ready for the Jam 
Jar Tombola.  
  
Raffle Tickets 
Raffle tickets have been sent home in book bags, to return them please fill in your details 
and send back via the FoN post box in the playground. We have some fabulous summer 
hampers to be won, the draw will be held at the summer sizzler.  
 
Thank you all for your continued support and we really look forward to seeing you for a 

fun family day next week. 
 

Friends of Nonsuch 
 

 

The Friends of Nonsuch just wanted to pass on a big 
thank you to everyone who donated to the Bag2school 
charity collection on Wednesday and thank you to 
everyone who helped on the morning. It was heavy 
work carrying the bags across the playground but the 
children were very useful and enjoyed lending a 
helping hand. By donating your clothes you have 

helped raise £152 for our school. 

  

Head bump wrist bands 
 

 
 

                                                                                                                                               
 
 
 

Keep an eye out for our new head bump wrist bands that 
we will be giving the children if they have a head bump 
throughout the school day. The red head bump notes and 
stickers will still be used if needed, however the wrist bands 
will be used for the general bumps. 
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